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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Book and a Biscuit 

A massive, heartfelt thank you for all your support and your generous 

contributions to The Mustard Seed Project over the last term. We were 

amazed at the grand total of £771.73! This money will go towards helping to 

feed the children each day, buy them school uniform, shoes and socks. Article 

28: Every child has the right to an education. 

Moorlands Visit 

This week, the Year 3 teachers and some Moorlands pupil came into school for 
a Q and A session. The children loved asking lots of questions to find out more 
about life at Moorlands and about their future teachers. 

Leavers’ Disco 

What a fantastic time the children had at the Leavers’ Disco! We hope you 
enjoyed seeing some of the festivities on the SeeSaw app. 

Sports Day 

We were delighted with the wonderful turn out for our Year 2 Sports Day this 

morning. The children had a brilliant time and enjoyed taking part in lots of 

different activities. 

Reminders 

A gentle reminder that the Year 2 team is taking inventory of all the reading 
books across Year 2. Please have a hunt around your house and send any Read, 
Write Inc books, book banded books or library books into school by Monday so 
the staff have time to organise. 

Also, please don’t forget to send your child’s report reply slip back to school. 

Leavers’ Assembly 

Our final note is please make sure you have our Year 2 leavers’ assembly in 
your diaries. This is a wonderful opportunity for us and the children to say a 
final farewell. The assembly will take place at 9:00am on Wednesday 24th. 

School will finish for the Summer on Wednesday 24th at 3:20pm.! We would 
like to thank you for your support over the year and wish the children all the 
best for Year 3. We hope you have a safe and sunny Summer break. 



 

Kindest regards,  

The Year 2 Team        


